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2nd May 2016 

Announcement to NZX 

Operational Update 

Refining NZ advises that the planned shutdown of the hydro-cracking unit has been completed safely and 
on time.  This includes the emergent repair announced in our margin update of 24th March 2016.  The 
unit is back on line producing on specification products.  
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Greg McNeill  
Communications and External Affairs Manager  
T: 094325115; M: 021 873623; E: greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com 

 

 

 


